
 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Dear STERETT Family, 

Someone recently said, “Life can be so enriching when you have 

gratitude.”  I resonate wholeheartedly with this statement for I am 

grateful to each of you as the readers of this newsletter.  Thank you 

for a great year, thank you for those who came to the Jacksonville 

reunion, and most importantly, thank you for just being a USS 

STERETT Association Member.  

From my family to yours:Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!   

Charles “Chuck” Bond (HM2, CG-31, 86-89)  

 

  



 

The Officers and Members of the USS Sterett 

Association wish all our Shipmates, Friends and Families 

a very  

 

 
 

 

 

May this Christmas season fill your home with 

joy, your heart with love, and your life with 



 

laughter. And may the New Year be full of 

adventure! 

 

 

 



 

To those away from home and family, standing the 

watch around the globe we wish

 
 

 

Feliz Navidad 

Shinnen Omedeto. Kurisumasu Omedeto   

Sung Tan Chuk Ha  

Chuc Mung Giang Sinh  

Suksun Wan Christmas  

Maligayang Pasko  



 

 

 
 

 

Chuck Bond -- Burton Dietz -- Don Hageman -- Frank Ames - - Tom Updike – 

Joe Gaughan - Duffy Groener - Tom Jacobsmeyer – Ed Garcia  - - Steve 

Hayes IPP - - John King IPVP 

 

 


